RUTH TOWN COUNCIL
3 MAIN STREE 741 T
RUTH, NEVADA 89319

Chairman Melissa Spear called the regular meeting of the Ruth Town Council to order on Thursday
November 4, 2021 at 5:00 p.m.

COUNCIL MEMBERS

PRESENT ABSENT

Chairman Melissa Spear

Vice-Chairman Gene Ockert

Frank Collins

Steve Winton

ALSO IN ATTENDANCE

Mary Sorenson Bill Geltz

Joanie Collins Shirley Morey

Krystal Waterman

Public Comment: Steve Winton was wondering when they are going to start towing the illegal cars hat
are parking on the streets and alleys. Mary Sorenson stated a Deputy stopped by her house and that

they were going to start towing them she said a tow truck when down the street behind Keystone

Approval of Minutes: A motion to approve last month’s minutes was made by Gene Ockert Frank
seconded by Frank Collins and carried by the members present.

Monthly Financial Report: None

Payment of Bills

Bath Lumber Park $ 86.00
Ely Disposal Town $ 16.00
Tri-Couty Weed Control  Town $ 305.10

A motion was made by Frank Collins to pay all but Tri-County Weed Control which will be approved
or disapproved in our agenda item, seconded by Steve Winton and carried by the members present.

Correspondences: A letter from the County Clerk requesting a report on town actives due by March.
Community Center: There was a birthday party, and Gublers requested using it for Thanksgiving.
Chairman Spear would also like to see us order screens for the windows. Also Yvette will be using

the building to prepare gifts for the teenagers.

Street Lights: Still the same lights are out. Chairman Spear stated we needed to get a purchase
order for it. Mary Sorenson stated she can do that when she turns in the bills and time sheet.



Street Signs: No street signs down

Roads: Nothing

Park: No report

Fire Department: No report

Museum: No changes

New Business:

Carried Over:

Tri-County Weed Control: It was questioned why they didn’t start spraying earlier. A motion was
made by Frank Collins to pay our bills, seconded by Steve Winton and carried by the members

present.

Discussion/Action: Mary Sorenson stated that we needed to look at displays for the agenda posting.
This will be carried over until spring

Public Comment: Chairman Spear asked Mary Sorenson if she can send a email to the Sheriff on
someone of the current problems

A motion was made by Steve Winton to close the meeting, seconded by Frank Collins and carried by
the members present.





